
 

More drug providers enter Medicare market

October 2 2006

Insurers were allowed to begin advertising their plans for Medicare
prescription drug coverage Sunday, even as new providers were poised to
enter the market. 

The number of companies offering prescription drug plans will increase
from nine to 17, The Wall Street Journal said, and the plans most likely
will include increased coverage and lower deductibles. 

Medicare told the Journal that average premiums will hold at about $24
per month, although about 80 percent of U.S. seniors will have the
opportunity to change to a plan with a premium that is lower than what
they now pay. 

"As a result of robust competition and smart choices by seniors, plans
are adding drugs, removing options that were not popular and providing
more options with enhanced coverage," said Mark McClellan,
administrator the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services. 

No one, however, is required to change current drug plans. 

The newspaper said it was unlikely the addition of new providers would
do much to change the Medicare market, which is dominated by the
nation's 10 largest insurance companies. 
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